
This half term in Duxbury Class your child 

will be learning about: from “Farm to 

Fork” as part of the Creative Curriculum. 

During the topic they will discover where 

our  food comes from and which food is 

healthy for you. They will be looking at 

the structure of plants as well as planting 

and looking after their own seeds. During 

maths they will be comparing numbers as 

well as looking at subtraction and addition  

number problems.  

FEE FI FOE FUM!!!!! 

There have been some strange things  

going on in class……… 

 

 

On behalf of everyone in Duxbury 

Class we wish to say a big 

“Thank You” 

for all the time and effort you 

have put into our topic on Knights 

and Castles. The children have 

thoroughly enjoyed their learning 

and have produced some excellent 

work. All the castles were 

amazing, coming in all shapes and 

sizes and made our Celebration 

Feast a truly memorable occasion. 

  

 be measuring in centzimetres and metres and grams and kilograms 
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A book is a gift you can open again and again. 

 
****IMPORTANT****  

Please can I remind you that 

 earrings,nail varnish and make up  

are not to be worn at school.  
 

During lent toast will be on sale 

every Friday. 20p a slice all 

proceeds go to Good Shepherd. 

We will also be selling raffle 

tickets for 10p each to win an 

Easter Egg in class 

 

Miss Hindle a SCITT student  from the 

Yarrow Teaching School Alliance has 

joined us in Duxbury. She has spent the 

past few weeks getting to know the 

children and is looking forward to 

teaching from next week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


